
From:        Artur Grigoryan   
To:        aarhus compliance   
Date:        06/07/2018 11:25 PM
Subject:        Re: ACCC/C/2016/138 (Armenia) - letter to the communicant  

 
 
 
 
Dear Fiona,  
 
from our side i confirm that it will be appropriate that the Committee proceeds to 
commence its deliberations on the substance of our communication without holding a 
hearing.  
 
Kind regards,  
Artur.  

 




